Christ Church CE (VA) Junior School





NEWSLETTER





SPRING TERM

Thursday 29th February 2024

World Book Day 2024 Thursday 7th March

We will be celebrating World Book Day again this year, developing our love of all things booky! There will be the opportunity to dress up. Please do not go out and buy anything especially for this day! If your child already has something they could dress up in—perfect. If not, we would love to see bedtime readers in their PJs! If children want to wear slippers, please make sure they have something to change into to play outside. Equally, children could wear anything that represents a favourite book, or just a love of reading in general! We can't wait to see everyone.

Staff will swap round classes throughout the week to share their favourite stories with children in other classes. Year 6 will also go down to Tuel Lane on World Book Day, to act as reading buddies throughout school.

And...as a final celebration, we will be holding a competition to decorate a paper plate. We will send each child home with a paper plate and the children can be as creative as they like in order to create a book character of their choice. These will need to be returned to school by Thursday 7th March, ready for judging. We can't wait to see your creations!

Please note, there will be no Celebration Assembly tomorrow, Friday 1st March.

